

Parents and Teachers Against Violence in Education (PTAVE) P.O. Box 1033 Alamo, CA 94507-7033 US

January 30, 2008

## Dear Jordan Riak:

I want to thank you for your booklet "Plain Talk about Spanking". I have used it in my Interpersonal Communication classes at South Central College in North Mankato, MN for 2-3 semesters now. Students report to me that they have changed their views on spanking and discipline as a result of reading this book. Since many of my students are single mothers and older, non-traditional students, this booklet has been particularly relevant.

I teach two or three classes of Interpersonal Communication a term and have up to thirty-five people in each class. I hope to be able to continue ordering this wonderful booklet for as long as I teach.

Thank you for your dedication and contribution to making the world safer and more peaceable.

Janelle Kaye, M.A. Instructor of Speech Communication 507-389-7416

anellet

www.southcentral.edu